

NEWS LETTER - AUGUST 2006

Hi there to you all.

I hope the winter was not too cold for every one. It will be lovely to be able to get out into the gardens and may be able to go on nice long walks.

R.T.S.T. is traveling along nicely and the more we become known the more we can help people. So if you know of some one who is doing it tough and think that they would benefit from being able to talk to some one please pass our details on.

There will be a promo on our organization on Channel 7 Today Tonight done by Murray Nichol.

We would like to know whether you would like to have some speakers come along to the Care & Share meetings or continue as is and just talk among yourselves and the Psychologists. They are your meetings and we are here to please.

Anglicare Loss and Grief are moving from Daphne Street but we will be remaining here.

At the moment we are in the process of looking to set up meeting rooms at Pt. Pirie, Pt. Lincoln, Riverland, Mt. Gambier, Whyalla.

Our Web site is up and running, if you would like to browse through it go to www.roadtraumasupportsa.com.au and let us have your thoughts

The next Care & Share meeting will be on Monday 4th.September. 2006. at 7pm

Following at 8pm. will be the AGM for RTST. Every one is welcome to stay and have an input, and tell us what you would like to hear and see at the meetings.

I would appreciate a call if you are coming please to help with no's for catering. Phone 83059675.

Looking forward to seeing you all Pam Office Manager Road Trauma Support Team SA Inc

PO Box 292 Prospect SA 5082